
 

 
Friday, March 5, 2021 
 
Please publish the following public notice in the next available edition of the Quad City Times. 
 
The PO number for this notice is: 2108268 
 
Please provide proof of publication for our records.  If you have any questions, please contact us at 
planning@davenportiowa.com or 563-326-6198.  Thank you! 
 

 
NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 17, 2021 5:30 P.M. 

CITY OF DAVENPORT COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS - DAVENPORT CITY HALL 

226 WEST 4th STREET – DAVENPORT, IOWA 
 
There is on file in the Development and Neighborhood Services Department (DNSD), on behalf of the Plan 
and Zoning Commission, the following requests:  
 
Case REZ21-01: Request of Dan Lorentzen on behalf of Rock Church Ministries Inc. to rezone Parcel 
P1304-02C from S-OS Open Space District to R-1 Single-Family Residential District to allow for the 
construction of a church [Ward 7]. 
 
The legal description of the property proposed to be rezoned is as follows: 
 
NIM'S ACRES Lot: 002 ALL THAT PRT LOT 2NIM'S ACRES LYING WLYRR 
 
At its March 2, 2021 meeting, the Plan and Zoning Commission recommended denial of the 
aforementioned case with the following findings: 
 
Findings: 

1. The proposed amendment does not promote the orderly development of Davenport in accordance 
with the Comprehensive Plan and adopted land use policies. 

2. The rezoning petition does not promote the preservation, protection, and conservation of natural 
resources. 

3. The existing S-OS Open Space District is compatible with the zoning of nearby property. 
 
The public hearings on the above matter is scheduled for 5:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible on 
Wednesday, March 17, 2021 in the Council Chambers of the Davenport City Hall, 226 West 4th Street, 
Davenport, Iowa.  You may submit written comments on the above item(s) or to attend the public hearing to 
express your views, or both. Interpretive services are available at no charge. Servicios interpretativos libres 
estan disponibles.  TTY: (563) 326-6145  
 



Any written comments to be reported at the public hearing should be received in the Development and 
Neighborhood Services Department, at the below address, no later than 12:00 noon on the day of the 
public hearing(s).   
PO No. 2108268 
 
Development and Neighborhood Services Department 
E-MAIL:  planning@davenportiowa.com  PHONE:  563-326-6198          
  

mailto:planning@davenportiowa.com

